## BANDIT NEWS



Hays School Newsletter

January 2022

## **HAYS SCHOOL**

## MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL

As I sit down to write this January 2022 message - it might be really nice to say "Good Bye" to 2021. I am wishing for every family to have a prosperous and new start to 2022.

School starts again on Tuesday January 4 and we come to school on Friday January for a half day. I look forward to seeing all the students happy, smiling faces during this time.

In February we had hoped to host another gala at the hall, but with the COVID restrictions we have decided to do an online auction. Thank you to all of the parents and community for the continued support for our amazing little school.

Mrs. Howg has decided to be a stay at home mom and we wish her well. Also Miss. DeGroot has finished her PSIII, we congratulate her on her accomplishments. Our German Teacher has also resigned and we wish her well at her new job. Therefore we are looking for some more staff members to work at Hays School. Please tell your friends and family to apply through the Horizon website.

I would like to say WELCOME 2022 and pray that this year is peaceful and happy for everyone! Merry Christmas everyone, see you in the New Year.

Tracey Nadeau Principal Hays School



Merry Christmas & Happy New Year

Back To School
Jan 4

Friday School
Jan 7

Hot Lunch Jan 27th

Online Auction Feb 4 - 11

Hays School

205 2nd avenue Hays, Alberta ToK 1Bo

403-725-3755



FROM ALL THE STAFF
HERE AT HAYS SCHOOL
WE WISH YOU ALL A VERY
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A
PROSPEROUS, HAPPY NEW
YEAR!

ENJOY THE CHRISTMAS
BREAK WITH YOUR
FAMILIES!



HOT LUNCH
JANUARY 27TH
THANK YOU
SARA SIEMENS
THANK YOU MRS. NADEAU &
MR. KENNEY FOR
DECEMBER'S HOT LUNCH



This year we have decided to host an online auction from Feb 4th - Feb 11th, 2022 for our school fundraiser. Our students will be putting in some of their artwork, photography and homemade baked goods.

The proceeds of this event will help provide funds for field trips, resources for the library, Art & Science, athletic materials, and technology.

The students and staff of Hays School would like to thank everyone who made this event possible.

Happy Bidding!

https://www.32auctions.com/HaysSchool



Please be sure to send your child with appropriate winter gear as we will continue to go outside until the temperature reaches -20C.

JAN 18 - INSIDE OUT DAY



On November 9, 2021, the Hays School Grade 4-6 Math Class wrote the Grade 5/6 Beaver Computing Challenge (BCC). The BCC is a contest put out by the Centre for Education in Mathematics and Computing (CEMC) which is run from the University of Waterloo. The BCC introduces computer science to students. It is designed to get students with little or no previous experience excited about computing. In our school, two students scored in the top 25% of all students across Canada. Hays School would like to recognize and congratulate Gracie Thiessen (Grade 4) and Cristina Giesbrecht (Grade 5) for their achievement in this contest.



Theme of the Month:

BEING HONEST



January 2022						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
						1 New Year's Day
2	3 Happy Birthday Kip Duckett	4 Back to School	5	6 Epiphany	Wear PJ's SCHOOL 12:30pm dismissal	8
9	10 PAA Meeting	11	12	Happy Birthday Angelina Bueckert Staff Meeting	14	15
16	17	School Spirit Inside Out Day	19	20 Happy Birthday Ayda Siemens  Hot lunch forms due	NO SCHOOL  21  NO SCHOOL	22
23	24	25	26	27 Hot Lunch  Last Day 1st Semester	NO SCHOOL First Day 2nd Semester	29
30	31	Notes: February Reading week Feb 14 -27				



## EARLY CHILDHOOD SERVICES 2022-2023

REGISTRATION BEGINS

JANUARY 10 FOR

KINDERGARTEN & EARLY LEARNING

For more information call Horizon School Division office at 403-223-3547 ext. 10145 or go to www.horizon.ab.ca.